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Mosley, Juralynne B.

From: E ICasco [ECasco@aspeneg.com]
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2008 7:35 AM

To: Jennifer Lancaster; Lisa Blewitt
Subject: FW: Recirulated Draft EIR

From: Marvin Friedman [mailto:marvinfriedman3@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thu 7/17/2008 9:00 AM

To: E ICasco

Subject: Recirulated Draft EIR

ATT: Juralynne B. Mosley

After all of the effort our Banning (Sun Lakes) community has gone

thur in presenting the strong case for Underground, it would be a terrable loss to our community if the final
decision about undergrounding the transmission lines did not happen. When there is a chance to improve our
community for both safety and environment it does not take a million dollar study to make a common sense
decision. I hope the CPUC can demonstrate their support for our human community which I hope has more
value than the amount of time spent worrying about the insects and rodents in the environmental report.

Cordially, Marvin Friedman
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